
 

April 7, 2023 

Republic Services 

8364 Clairemont Mesa Blvd.  

San Diego, CA 92111  

 

To whom it concerns, 

This is an official notification regarding the waste services provided to residents in the Mesa Village HOA 

community. Pickup days for trash, recycling, and organics are being adjusted in Mesa Village HOA�s area to align waste 

service pickups on the same day. With more communities sharing the same service day, it will create a more efficient 

pickup schedule with the goal of reducing missed pickups and providing an improved customer experience. Beginning 

the week of May 15th, Mesa Village HOA waste collection will occur on Mondays.  

Please ensure that trash, recycling, and organics carts are placed at their designated pickup area for 

service on Mondays starting May 15th. The Republic Services operations team will conduct additional pickups the 

following two Tuesdays (May 16th and May 23rd) upon the start date of Monday pickups. This measure will be taken to 

make the transition easier for the community and accommodate residents who did not set out their carts on Monday. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the waste service day change, please contact 619-421-9400. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Smith  

Territory Executive, HOA Representative  

Republic Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 




